
 

 

Dear Alums, 

 

You are cordially invited to the College of 
Engineering’s Open House where we shall relive our 
golden moments. Let’s all catch up on the old times 
and take a walk down memory lane. As we prepare 
to join and share these memories, we would also like 
to express our appreciation for your continuous and 
highly valued association with our esteemed College.   

 

Date: Saturday, October 8, 2016 

Time: 10:00am-Noon 

Where:  S.R. Collins Building 

Lunch will be served at 11:00am. 

 

We look forward to seeing you again and sharing all 
of the new things that are happening in our College.  

 

Kendall T. Harris 
Dean, Roy G. Perry College of Engineering 

 


